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Dear Parent/Carers of Nursery children 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to a special Christmas party on the afternoon of 
Tuesday 19th December. The children will share festive party food with their friends and 
enjoy fantastic entertainment from Krazy Kelly’s Parties. They may even have a visit from a 
surprise visitor!  
 
On this day, the Nursery will be closed in the morning and all children will attend in the 
afternoon.  
 
Please can everyone arrive in party clothes at 12.30pm at the wooden gate to Nursery. We 
kindly ask that you take your child’s coat home with you, they will not need to change 
their shoes. 
 
We hope the children will all enjoy this wonderful experience with their friends. Closer to 
the time the Nursery team will have a sign-up sheet for donations of festive party food. 
Please let us know if your child has any allergies. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Rouane Mendel 
Headteacher 
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